

NHS Foundation Trust

Information Governance Office Maudsley Hospital Denmark Hill London SE5 8AZ

Email: foi@slam.nhs.uk

28th September 2017

Dear Ms Mackenzie,

RE: Your Information Request

Thank you for your request for information, which we received on 31st August 2017. You requested the names of Service Managers/Team Managers and Leads in South London and Maudsley NHS Foundation Trust including CAMHS services, under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act (2000).

The Trust services are provided through Clinical Academic Groups (CAGs), they are:

Addictions
Behavioural and Development Psychiatry
Child and Adolescent Mental health services
Mood, anxiety and personality disorders
Psychological Medicine
Psychosis

The names of the names of Service Managers/Team Managers and Leads for the different Clinical Academic Groups (CAGs) can be accessed on our website at http://www.slam.nhs.uk/about-us/who-we-are/management-teams

The information supplied to you continues to be protected by the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research you are doing and for the purposes of news reporting. Any other reuse, for example commercial publication, would require the permission of the Trust. This may be done by writing to the Information Governance Office at the above address.

If you have any queries about this letter or if you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our decision, please do not hesitate to contact the Information Governance Office via foi@slam.nhs.uk

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by South London and Maudsley NHS Foundation Trust. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely,

Vincent Okonji Data Protection Co-ordinator